
 

 

Hey folks, 

This page is behind on posting. Richie Richardson scrutinized Facebook and 

grabbed all of the reunion’s postings. He verified them, converted them into a 

website format and posted them promptly. Since Richie unexpectedly passed in 

January of last year, the reunion postings have been sparce on our website. Jimmy 

Noel isn’t on Facebook and needs to be notified by email of any upcoming 

reunions. His email address is: jimnoel1925@hotmail.com 

We’re happy to announce any new reunion gatherings. Just reach out. 

Jimmy 
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